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The opinion of all Tasmanians of voting age should be canvassed in the form of a
referendum on the proposed new stadium.
The proposed Stadium is the desire of a minority group supposedly representing the entire
island in this proposed undertaking.
The proposed undertaking does not represent the interests of all Tasmanians.
I vehemently am opposed to the outlay of public funds being poured into this proposal!
Public funding is just that: Funding that supports ALL Tasmanians.
Margo Tranter 
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